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Dear Dr. Ji, 

 

We are delighted to see that our paper is of interest to the Editorial Board of the World 

Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. We have taken into consideration the valuable 

comments of the reviewer and revised the manuscript. Thank you for your considering 

our work for publication in your prestigious journal. 
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We thank the reviewer for the comments. We have incorporated detailed differential 

diagnoses of Courvoisier’s and double duct signs in the Discussion. 
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